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Outlook

RE: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements

From Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov>
Date Tue 2/18/2025 9:06 AM
To Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>

Hello,
 
No, there’s not a requirement in law to allow public speaking or questions. However, I’m sure the board
would be happy to provide you time at the April meeting to share your thoughts.
 
Dennis Seavers
Executive Director
NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF BARBER AND ELECTROLYSIS EXAMINERS
(919) 814-0641 (Office)
(919) 981-5068 (Fax)
7001 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-7000
www.bbee.nc.gov
barbers@nc.gov | electrolysis@nc.gov
 
 
 
 
From: Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 5:05 PM
To: Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov>
Subject: Re: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report
Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

 
I want to propose allowing the use on a pull behind unit as a mobile babershop. We have the
most demanding requirements to get our barber license but other states are more progressive.
Other states allow the use of a pull behind to function as a barbershop. Having the ability to use
a none motorized unit would make it more affordable and increase business opportunities. 
 
As a public meeting I thought it is a requirement to allow time for the public to speak or ask
questions. I would like the link to tomorrow’s meeting to listen to the discussion.
 
Thanks,
 
On Mon, Feb 17, 2025 at 11:20 AM Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov> wrote:

Hello,
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The next meeting is tomorrow, and it’s a little too close to include it in that agenda. But we can
certainly consider putting it on the agenda for the April meeting.
 
Would you please send information about what your proposed change is, and I’ll be sure to discuss it
with the board leadership?
 
Dennis
 
From: Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2025 7:50 AM
To: Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov>
Subject: Re: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the
Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

 
Hello, Dennis. I hope all is well. I would like to participate in the next public board meeting to
propose a change to the current mobile barber requirements. Can I be added to the agenda?
 
On Mon, Nov 25, 2024 at 5:37 PM Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov> wrote:

Hello,
 
Unfortunately, the board does not allow trailers to be used as mobile barber shops. You’d need a
self-contained vehicle, not a trailer.
 
If you have any other questions, please let me know
 
NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF BARBER AND ELECTROLYSIS EXAMINERS
(919) 814-0640 (Office)
(919) 981-5068 (Fax)
7001 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-7000
www.bbee.nc.gov
barbers@nc.gov | electrolysis@nc.gov
 
 
 
From: Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 2:35 PM
To: Seavers, Dennis <dennis.seavers@nc.gov>
Subject: Re: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the
Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

 
Hello, Mr Seaver. I would like to know the requirements of having a mobile barber shop. I’m
considering converting a trailer into a Barber Shol that I will pull behind my truck.
 
Thanks,
 
On Fri, Nov 15, 2024 at 8:47 AM NCBBEE - Barbers <barbers@nc.gov> wrote:
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This information should be on the website probably in couple more weeks, but you can contact
the director at dennis.seavers@nc.gov if you have anymore questions.
 
 
From: Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 4:18 PM
To: NCBBEE - Barbers <barbers@nc.gov>
Subject: Re: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the
Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

 
What are the requirements for a mobile barber shop. I want to convert my enclosed trailer
to a mobile barber shop after I get my license. 
 
On Wed, Nov 13, 2024 at 8:46 AM NCBBEE - Barbers <barbers@nc.gov> wrote:

No, not in North Carolina.
 
Deirdre F. Hopkins
North Carolina Board of Barber Examiners
7001 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-7000
(919) 814-0643
 
 
 
From: Edward Deans <deansed@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 5:43 PM
To: NCBBEE - Barbers <barbers@nc.gov>
Subject: [External] Apprenticeship Requirements
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with
the Report Message button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

 
Can barber student do apprenticeship while in barber college?
 

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third

parties by an authorized state official.
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